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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 20 5.2018
TO : Schools Division Superintendent

Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

All Others Concerned

& {I\’ p
FROM : DR.ISABELITA M. BdRRES, CESO 111
Regional .Director

SUBJECT : IST REGION AND DIVISION SUPERVISORS LEADERSHIP

PROGRAM
DATE : 30, JANUARY 2018

I. The implementation of the Rationalization Program in the Department of Education opens new
challenges to Education Program Supervisors at the Regional and Division Offices assigned in
the different functional division in the regions, namely CLMD, HRDD, PPRD, FTAD,ESSD.
and QAD. Although they have specific roles in each functional division, all Regional
Supervisors are responsible for overseeing the monitoring, implementation and
contextualization of policies , and provision of technical assistance to schools divisions to
ensure the attainment of the DepEd’s mandate.

2. To help the Regional Supervisors in performing their roles, duties and functions expected of
them, the Region and Division Supervisors Leadership Program is proposed to be conducted
in two (2) batches on the venue and dates indicated below:

Clustering Venue No. of Date
Supervisors per
Region

Batch 2 (VisMin Regions) DepEd NEAP- ' Ten (10) February 12-16,2018
Region I, Carig,
TUGUEGARAO CITY |
6,7,8,9.10,11,12, |
CARAGA, and ARMM) |
|




2

charged against CO-GASS-Continuing (2016). Both are subject to the usual accounting and
auditing rules and regulations.

For further inquiries and clarifications, kindly contact Dr. Marietta R. Anhaw, OIC-Chief
HRDD of DepEd Region IX at cellphone no. (0998) 548 8045, or through email address at

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.



